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Piper the puppy visits Meyer House Care Home

Our lovely June at Meyer House Care Home was lucky enough to get a visit from the new addition to her family recently – a

gorgeous five month old golden retriever named Piper. 

Piper came in to see June, but won the hearts of all our residents and staff who met him.

He was such a good boy and we can't wait to see him again!

 

 


